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Subject: Shoalhaven rates

It is deplorable that Shoalhaven Council are seeking such an exhorbitant rates increase.

It is a large Local Government area and includes many small coastal villages. Most of these villages are not benefitting from
rates increases (ours has streets with 'craters' In them) and are mainly populated by retirees. This group will have even more
difficulties meeting living costs than they have now if these major increases are approved.

Thank You

Yours Faithfully





